
DIRECTION GÉNÉKALE
DES

TÉLÉGRAPNES
DE

SUÉDE

Mr Kermit Geary,

R.F.D., nr 2,

Walnutport, Penn.

U.S.A.

Dear Sir,

J 1Ú4i, the 21st September, 1938.

We are in receipt of your letter (report> of the

13th August 1938 concerning reception of Swedish short-wave

broadcast transmissions and beg to thank you for the information

furnished. Verification cards are not used by our stations.

Yours faithfully

FOR THE DIRECTOR GENERAL
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